
SANTA FE COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Santa Fe – September 6th, 2022 

 

Notice of Standby Precinct Board Members 

Pursuant to Article II, Section 1-2-9 Election Law of the State of New Mexico, the Santa Fe 
County Clerk’s office is soliciting precinct board appointments for the November 8, 2022 
General Election. 

Applications can be filled out in-person at the Santa Fe County Clerk’s Office, or online at 
http://bit.ly/3KgKgmH 

Precinct board appointments will consist of 1 Presiding judge, 2 Election Judges and several 
election workers for each of Santa Fe County’s 32 Voting Convenient Centers (VCC’s). 

DISCLAIMER: All temporary election workers must be fully vaccinated against Covid-19 per 
Santa Fe County HR  

Done this 6th day of September 2022. 

By:  
Katharine E. Clark 
Santa Fe County Clerk 
Legal #xxxxx 

Pub: Sep. xx, 2022 

http://bit.ly/3KgKgmH

